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Welcome. 

Forward:- Exciting times ahead, especially for the two new joint editors of this 
your monthly newsletter. Keith (Lakin) and Ken (Oliver) who will work together 
and hope to bring you all the latest information and relevant stories that will be of 
interest to you as a member. 
  
Our aim therefore is to keep you well informed of all activities within the club and 
when our events are scheduled.  

First things first, all our thanks must go to Paul (Gough) and his wife Mel for their 
endeavours over the previous years in producing the newsletter on behalf of the 
CCC.  

As members I hope you agree it would be remiss of us not to do so. 

The format of the newsletter will by enlarge remain similar to that produced 
previously, however we hope to include some new content so continue to read on 
and by all means let us know if you have anything you wish contribute, funny or 
otherwise and if you feel in the mood take some time out and inform us about 
your car related history, photographs, videos and adventures that you think would 
be of interest to our fellow members. 

I have taken the liberty of adorning this month’s newsletter with some 
photographs taken during my recent trip back to the UK. You will see a collection 
of cars at the end of the newsletter, these have been photographed on a friend’s 
drive located at Wendover in Buckinghamshire. See if you can name the make and 
model and have a guess at their individual year of registration. There may be a 
small prize at the next meeting if you can guess correctly. 

Thanks 

K&K 
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Club Events. 

MARCH - Thanks go to Allan and Brenda (Marley) for organising the March run in 
which 37 members and guests attended. The venue proved to be welcoming and 
therefore was a success. 
  

The April run is organised for the 25th by Bill & Sylvia (Geldeard). It will 
commence from Bar La Venta la Comprade at 10:0am. On the N340A, at Tabernas. 
Looking forward to seeing you there !! 

The May run is organised for the 15th by Peter & Karen (Underwood). The venue 
details will be made available shortly but is proposed for the Albox area. 

Other events

The annual CCC away weekend has been organised once again by Malcolm and 
Jean Smallwood 2nd to 6th June and well patronised by members and guests. ACC 
have numerous people attending who are looking forward to a great weekend.  

On that topic, Keith would like to inform members of the ACC that the members of 
the Phoenix car club located in Torrevieja, have invited them at Mojacar on the  
8th & 9th of May, down on the sea front, as part of their weekend away adventure. 
Keith will notify members of final location and timings in the coming day.  

On Sunday 16th June it is proposed that members show a nominated number of 
cars at the Zurgena British Legion summer charity fair to be held at the Old 
Station in Alfoquia.  
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Some sad news:- Members who were fiends or associates of Brian Pilley a past 
member of the club, are invited to attend his wake on the 18th April. Anyone 
wishing to attend can obtain details from our Membership secretary Alan Foreman. 

Quick Quiz. 

Fill in the missing vowels to complete the 29 manufacturer names of the following 
vehicles. 

Answers to me (Ken) via email and the prize to be handed out at the next club 
meeting will be on a first come first served basis.  

A l fRm, Ad, Bgtt, Chn gn, Tyt , Vl ks  wgn , H ynd, J g  r, K, Gn rl Mt rs, Fr d, Kn 
gsg g,  Lm bg hn, Ns sn, Frr r, Ft, C  hr y slr , Hn d, Ms rt, M c lrn, Mr c ds Bn z, S 
zk, Rn l t, Rl lsRy c, Ct r n, Dm lr, Mz d, Mt sbs h, Tt. 

Fancy That. Children in the back seats of cars can cause accidents. Accidents in 
the back seats of cars can cause children. 

I didn’t know I was such a bad driver until my Sat-Nav told me to stop at the next 
convenient place 400yards on the left, to let it get out of the car. 

Events in Photos.
This was taken by Keith and Sue (Lakin) on the previous run, during the well 
earned coffee stop. 

  

Were  you  Aware??  Hours after Pearl Harbour was bombed on December 7, 
1941, the Secret Service found themselves in a bind. President Franklin D. 
Roosevelt was to give his Day of Infamy speech to Congress on Monday, and 
although the trip from the White House to Capitol Hill was short, agents weren't 
sure how to transport him safely. At the time, Federal Law prohibited buying any 
cars that cost more than $750, so they would have to get clearance from Congress 
and there was no time for that. One of the Secret Service members, however, 
discovered that the US Treasury had seized the bulletproof car that mobster Al 
Capone owned when he was sent to jail in 1931. They cleaned it, made sure it was 
running perfectly and had it ready for the President the next day. Al Capone's 1928 
Cadillac V-8 "Al Capone" Town Sedan became the President's Limo in December 
1941. 
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In July 2012 it sold for $341,000 dollars. Now that’s a fact !!! 

Classics in Wendover-Remember I request make, model and year of manufacture. 
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Newsletter editors Keith Lakin & Ken Oliver. Last date for copy 23rd of each month. ‘Stop Press’ date 
25th of each month. Target publishing date 1st of each month on website. 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2019 

DATE DAY EVENT ORGANISED BY TEL No NOTES AND COMMENTS

10.01.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498 Includes discussion on 

future club events24.01.19 Thursday Monthly Run Alan & Margaret 

Forman

634319746 Completed

07.02.19 Thursday AGM & Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498 Please attend this  

important meeting28.02.19 Thursday Monthly Run Steve Rolls 642527163

07.03.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

Mar tba tba Monthly Run Allan and Brenda 

Marley

693521369

04.04.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

April tba tba Monthly Run Bill and Sylvie 

Geldeard

666277294

02.05.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

May tba tba Monthly Run Peter & Karen 

Underdown

950167156

02 to 

05.06.19

Sun - Wed Three Day 

Special Run

Malcolm and Jean 

Smallwood

607719691

06.06.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

June tba tba Monthly Run Volunteer needed

04.07.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

July tba tba Summer 

Event

Will and Charli 

Gator

671171340

01.08.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

Aug tba tba Summer BBQ Volunteer needed

05.09.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

19.09.19 Thursday Monthly Run Chas and Judy 

Longhurst

659675603

03.10.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

16.10.19 Wednesday Monthly Run Paul and Melanie 

Gough

694429029 ‘Flat  Lands Run’

07.11.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

03.11.19 Sunday Albox Classic 

Show

Steve and Amanda 

Holgate

671220105

05.12.19 Thursday Club 

Meeting

David Fox 663738498

December 

tba

tba Xmas Lunch 

and Run

Volunteer needed

Left blank


